THE CITY OF

LWESD MAYOR & COUNCIL COMMUNICATION

DATE: 09/01/2015
REGULAR AGENDA
ITEM #9

AGENDA ITEM:  Pebble Park Picnic Shelter

SUBMITTED BY: Public Works Superintendent, Mike Bouthilet

THROUGH: Parks Commission

REVIEWED BY:  Staff

SUGGESTED ORDER OF BUSINESS:

- Introduction of TteM .....cccviiiiiiiiieiie e Mayor
- Report/Presentation...............c.ccevviiiiiinnnn.n.. Public Works Superintendent
- Questions from Council to Staff.............cccoeviiiiiiiiiinieee Mayor Facilitates
- Call fOor MOtION ..o Mayor & City Council
= DISCUSSION ...uiiiiieiiieiieiie ettt Mayor & City Council
= AcCtion 0N MOION ....eeeuiiieiiieeiieecite et eee e e e e evee e Mayor Facilitates

POLICY RECOMMENDER: Parks Commission

FISCAL IMPACT: Up to $24,000 from Park Land Dedication Fund

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUESTED: The Parks Commission reviewed two bids for
the purchase and installation of a picnic shelter in Pebble Park at the August 17, 2015 Parks
Commission meeting. The Commission voted unanimously to approve the bid from Webber
Recreational Design, Inc. in the amount of $23,163.00. The bid from Northland Recreation was
a total of $29,342.00. The shelter will be 20’ x 24’ with a 24’ x 28’ concrete slab.

RECOMMENDATION: Based on the aforementioned, the staff recommends the following
motion:

“Motion to authorize expenditure of up to $24,000 from the Park Land Dedication
Fund for the purchase and installation of a picnic shelter in Pebble Park.”
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